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Dear Year 6 Students,

As you prepare to embark on the exciting journey to secondary school,
I want to take a moment to wish you all the very best. You have all

shown incredible growth, resilience, and determination and all of the
staff could not be more proud of each one of you.

As you move on to this next chapter, remember to chase your dreams
with passion and confidence. Believe in yourselves, work hard and

never be afraid to ask questions or seek help when you need it. The
future holds countless opportunities and I have no doubt that you will

achieve amazing things.
Secondary school will bring new challenges and adventures, but I am

confident that you are well-prepared to face them. Embrace every
moment, make new friends and continue to be the kind, curious and

wonderful individuals you have always been.
Good luck, Year 6! Remember, the sky is the limit, so reach for the stars

and follow your dreams wherever they may lead you.
With best wishes for a bright and successful future,

Mr Farrell

Summer Fayre
We would like to thank everyone that helped with the Summer Faye, from getting things

organised, setting up , running stalls on the day and to each and everyone person that came
along to support the school.  It was a wonderful day that was enjoyed by all. 

We raised an amazing 

£1155.16



Class 5
Year 5 went on a geography field trip to the Godmanchester Community nursery as part of

their Sow, Grow and Farm topic. We saw first hand seasonal fruit and vegetables and discussed
the benefits of buying locally sourced food. We also did some map work before we went to

identify the grid reference and land features in the area. 

Class 6
Year 6 were visited by volunteers from Godmanchester Baptist Church for their annual Just Your Move

Session. Each year, volunteers kindly give up their time to come in and run a transition session with Year
6. It's a chance for the children to discuss any worries that they may have about their move to

secondary school, as well as the many things that they are excited about. 

On Tuesday, the Year 6s enjoyed their Leavers' Prom. They ate lots, danced lots and had lots of fun!
Each year, the prom has an Oscars theme and so the prom ended with an Oscars ceremony that

parents were invited in to watch. It was lovely to see the children having such a great time. 



Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September - Inset Days
Wednesday 4th September - Children return to school
9th - 13th September - Reception children start mornings and lunch
Monday 16th September - Reception children start full time
Friday 20th September - Individual school photos
Tuesday 24th September - Flu vaccinations (all years)
Friday 27th September - Year 6 Residential Meeting

REMINDERS

This week at St Anne’s, we have been lucky enough
to have 2 piano concerts as part of our collective

worships. A selection of children from both KS1 and
KS2 played some beautiful pieces they have learnt
from their lessons with our school piano teacher,

Julia Riley. 
It was wonderful to see them all perform with such
confidence and to see their peers support them as

well. 

Piano Recital and Rock Steady Concert

Class 3
This half term, Year 3 identified and learned

about the key features of a castle, before
designing and making a recycled-material

castle in groups.

Plea

 Please could we request any second
hand uniform in KS2 sizes. The PTA
have now completely sold out of all

purple and yellow items for 7-8 years
upwards.

Any donations can be left in the drop
box in the school office.

Thank you

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/media/2odjlktz/top-ten-tips-for-parents.pdf

